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Hi, 

Thank you for your email. 

Regarding planning application 23/01610/FLL  there are National Gas assets affected in this area. 

We have raised an enquiry for National Gas purposes only on your behalf and a Moderate Response letter has been 
generated and attached for your review. 

An assessment has been carried out with respect to National Gas Transmission plc's apparatus and the proposed 
work location. Based on the location entered into the system for assessment the area has been found to be outside 
the High Risk zone from National Gas Transmission plc's apparatus and can proceed. Should the work area change or 
type of activity being undertaken, a new enquiry shall be submitted for assessment. 

If you would like to view if there are any other affected assets in this area, please raise an enquiry with 
www.lsbud.co.uk. Additionally, if the location or works type changes, please raise an enquiry. 

Kind regards 

Jordane Maples 
Asset Protection Assistant 

National Gas Transmission, Warwick Technology Park, Gallows Hill, Warwick, CV34 6DA 
nationalgas.com  I  Twitter  I  LinkedIn
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